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Statement by the Czech Republic
Mr. Chairman,
The Czech Republic aligns with the EU statement.  

As I speak for the first time, let me - on a more general note - to welcome the „draft 1“of the Global Compact on Refugees and we commend a  positive development of the text reflecting our debate of February.

The Czech Republic appreciates that the draft Global Compact is  firmly based on the Geneva Convention, from which we would not want to diverge, and that lot of attention is dedicated to mechanisms of cooperation and to good practices. We also hope that the Global Compact on Refugees will become an encouragement to universal adoption of the Geneva Convention. 
As concerns the Programme of Action, it identifies a wide range of instruments available to the international community to deal with refugee situations, as well as enables individual states to participate in specific activities, according to their national capabilities and capacities. In our view, it is all-encompassing, and we consider all its aspects, regardless of their ranking, equally important. 

At the same time, we are proud that the Czech Republic has been incerasingly active in recent years in many of the identified areas in need of support mentioned  in the Programme of Action, through our humanitarian and migration programs in the Middle East, Africa, or the Western Balkans.
As the part B will be considered in greater detail during our next consultations, I would now like just to indicate our intention to come with a more elaborated proposal in April. 

In conclusion, I would like to assure you, Mr. Chairman, that we will be constructively engaged in further negotiations of the Global Compact on Refugees.

I thank you.
